
Letter of Resignation 
 

February 13, 2025 

 

Dear Members of the Town Council and Retirement Board, 

I hope this letter finds you well. It is with a mixture of gratitude and regret that I submit my 
formal resignation from my position on the Town of Ledyard Retirement Board, eƯective 
immediately. 

Serving on the Retirement Board has been a rewarding experience. I have been privileged to 
work for a short time to help manage and safeguard the retirement benefits of our town's 
employees. 

This decision was not made lightly, but due to work constraints, I find that I am no longer 
able to dedicate the necessary time and energy to fulfill the responsibilities of this role 
eƯectively. 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the Town of Ledyard.  

 

With Gratitude, 

Minna DeGaetano 

 


